
 

 

Due April 21, 2023  

The EJDS Grant is designed to “develop yourself.” The 2023 grant is a fresh style. You 
are asked to create a video, 3-5 minutes in length, and then upload your video. 
Please follow the directions in this link to share your video with a private group: 

https://video.link/w/vl6414e0957dcc6 

$100 will be awarded to each individual chosen at the time the grant winners are 
announced. An additional $25 will be issued when a thankyou is presented to the 
committee along with a brief explanation of how the grant money was used. 
Applicants are expected to include the following 

• Your name 
• Years in 4-H 
• Last Evergreen Junior Dairy Show Attended  
• How you intend to utilize the grant if awarded  
• An itemized list of wish list costs 
• Parents’/Guardians’ names  

 

https://video.link/w/vl6414e0957dcc6
https://video.link/w/vl6414e0957dcc6


When submitting video please text or email the following information to  

425-765-3914 or boisser@comcast.net  

Name_________________________________________________ 

Address______________________________________________ 

City__________________________________ Phone_________________________ 

Email________________________________________________________________ 

Parents’/Guardians’ 
email_______________________________________________________________ 

4-H club_____________________________________________________________ 

Grade in School______________________________________________________ 

YouTube URL link ____________________________________________________ 

 

 

WSU Extension programs, employment, and volunteer service are available to all 
without discrimination (See WSU Executive Policy #15). Concerns regarding 
potential discrimination may be reported through your local WSU Extension office 
or directly to the WSU Compliance and Civil Rights (CCR) office, web: 
https://ccr.wsu.edu, email: ccr@wsu.edu, phone: 509-335-8288. 
 
Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for communication of 
program information or other reasonable accommodation should contact Dr. Ashley 
Hall at 425-521-0357 or a.hernandez-hall@wsu.edu at least two weeks prior 
to the event. 
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